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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Kenny Barnett	 Oscar Hargreaves

Taylan Sirimsu	 Amelia Adeel

Julia Traczyk	 Theo Morrey

Ajay Minshall-Gallagher	 Chrystal Darlington

Grace Bishop	 Jason To

Natasha Evans	 Bella Heatley

Mireya Preston	 Skylar Lee

Willow Finlay	 George Minshull

Lucas Bishop 	 Ellie Tilley

An extremely wet week at William Stockton, but that hasn’t deterred us from our 
learning in and outside of the classroom this week! Additionally to have our first parent 
consultation of the year, it was wonderful to see so many of you. We had an amazing 90% 
attendance from our families and all the staff thank you for the wonderful comments left 
in our comment box.

REMINDER  - KS2
KS2 Chester Zoo trip

Thursday 1st December

STAY AND MATHS
Next Friday (25th Nov 9am - 
9.30am) we are holding a STAY 
AND MATHS half an hour for 
parents to come into classrooms 
and see the maths that the 
children are learning. Please 
enter and exit through your 
child’s outside door. We look 
forward to seeing you all. Bring 
your calculators!!

5/6M Assembly
We were entertained with a wonderful 
learning assembly today from 5M, who 

shared all of their learning with us. 
They were marvellous!

Year 6 
Year 6 enjoyed a trip to ‘Crucial Crew’ 
in Chester learning all different sorts of 
important aspects of life, such as road 
safety, keeping safe with electricity and 
also the dog’s trust. There are lots of 
pictures on twitter to let you see what 
they got up too!

ODD SOCKS
Well done to everyone who wore 
ODD SOCKS on Tuesday, helping 
send out an important message 
regarding Anti-Bullying. Well Done 
to the School Council for organising 
this. 




